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To whom it may concern,
I visited the TECO office in Houston, TX, USA on (Month, date,

2025) .

I was professionally and promptly taken care of by Miss Shelley
Chang. I am grateful for people like Miss Chang, who with a
smile and awesome speed, helped me with my request.

Thank you for your support,

Sincerely,

HOO



